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PUMPKINFEST - IT’S OUR 20TH ON THE 20TH!!!!
The 20th annual PumpkinFest on the 20th of

October will feature many new attractions including
live music on Main Street from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00
p.m., and a drum circle in which participants of all
ages will be invited to join the drummers in a cele-
bration of the season. See the Heritage Players in
“Riding the Rails” at The Old School and enjoy a
barn dance, pumpkin beer and food at the Fire
Station .

As in the past, this year’s anniversary
PumpkinFest will be a rain-or-shine, family-oriented
event as children and adults will find something of
interest from one end of town to the other.

All will be encouraged to step inside the teepee set
up on the east end of Main Street, see various demon-
strations and displays at the west end of the street and
build scarecrows “half-way in between”. Be prepared to be scared in the haunted house, but keep your vocal
cords in good condition as we expect to see YOU on the karaoke stage at 1:30.

Come and see all the new attractions while you enjoy those which have become a part of our rich, 20-year tra-
dition. Start with the fish boil on Friday evening. On Saturday, begin with the pancake breakfast and then visit
both the downtown area and the elementary school to see it all; and, of course, be in time for the parade at 12:00
noon, which will be bigger and better than ever. See the enclosed flyer for details regarding the parade route,
games, contests, and locations/times of events and attractions.

Please join in our 20th celebration on the 20th and have a great day of fun!
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“The difference between the impossible and the
possible lies in a person’s determination”
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To provide support and leadership for the growth of the Mishicot area.

MISHICOT AREA
Calendar of Coming Events

Oct. 19 Fish Boil - VFW
Oct. 20 Pumpkin Fest
Oct. 24 Shoo-the-Flu Clinic
Nov. 4 -5 High School Musical

“Dracula: The Musical"
Nov. 22 Thanksgiving Day
Dec. 17 -19

26-27 Christmas at the Museum
Jan. 4 – 6 Norman Rockwell Holiday
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Pictured above is the Ray Rollins Orchestra who, along with Rod
Scheuer’s The Lost Boys, will be playing at the Fire Station.  Other
music on Main St. includes Travois, Women Pulling Radishes -Drum
Circle, Donny Pick and the Road Band, and Karaoke with Mike
Kornely & Family. 

Don’t miss the 
Mishicot Community Musical

A presentation of Ric Abbot’s

Dracula: The Musical??
A satirical and humorous retelling 

of the classic thriller “Dracula”.
To be presented in the High School Performing Arts

Gym  •  Show Dates - Friday and Saturday, 
November 2 and 3, 2007

For more info- Call 755-4633 ext. 327

Featured Volunteer
In an effort to thank all volunteers,

we will feature a special volunteer in
each newsletter.  

This fall we offer special thanks to
KATHY GOLDING for her work the
last two years in caring for the beautiful
flower bed at the east end of Main St. in front of the
Mishicot Family Market.  Thank you Kathy!

She also cares for a large flower bed in front of Hope
Church.  She spends her extra time volunteering at the Two
Rivers/ Mishicot Ecumenical Food pantry, Mishicot Boy
Scout Troop 915 and the Kettle Range Snow Riders
Snowmobile Club.  She also helped at the Salvation Army’s
Christmas Castle and teaching maple syrup demonstrations
to local schools at Camp Tapawingo.
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MISHICOT BUSINESS NEWS                                                                                                  

Several Mishicot businesses along Main Street have a
new look about them. Among these is Shear America
Salon, formerly Richard’s Hair Stylist, located at 310 East
Main Street. In November of 2006 Andy and Jeanne
Schumacher bought
Richards Hairstylists
and began to add their
own style to the estab-
lished salon.
Remodeling and updat-
ing is in progress and
once completed a Grand
Opening will be held
where a guest beauty consultant will make recommenda-
tions to participants regarding color and texture, haircut
style,  and hands-on styling tips to the clients using salon
products and tools. The service will be free of charge, but by
appointment only. There will be drawings for prizes such as
free color, texture and haircut services, tanning packages,
products. Shear America is a full service salon that offers
haircut and styling services, color and texture services, deep
and clarifying conditioning, manicures, pedicures, paraffin
dips, scalp treatments and waxing services.  

Also available at the shop is tanning by the Wolff tanning
system and Australian Gold tanning products.  Shear
America is a family friendly salon that always puts the
clients first. 

Jeanne is proud of her stylists. She describes them as
“well educated with years of salon experience.  Geri
Aschenbrenner, our manager, leads by example with skill
and insight.   Brenda Willert, Peggy Ney and Vicki Pietroske
have years of experience between them and bring to the
salon a level of excellence and skill beyond the norm.  Our
newest team member is Stefanie Laurin.  She is creative and
qualified.  

We are fortunate to have such a wonderful staff and
equally fortunate to be in the Mishicot community.” Watch
for specials offered throughout the year including
Homecoming, Holiday, Tanning, Wedding, and Mothers
Day specials. To make an appointment call the shop at 755-
2451. Business hours are Monday through Thursday 10 a.m.
to 8 p.m.; Friday 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. and Saturday 8 a.m. to 4
p.m.

The M-T Cup Espresso and Main Street Laundry
Center, located at 524 East Main Street, opened its doors
for business on June 9, 2007. Barry and Bob Thompson have
put in many hours of work to bring Mishicot this new busi-

ness. The hours are sure to please everyone. It is open from
6:30a.m. to 8 p.m. Monday through Friday; 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.
on Saturday; and 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Sunday. The Maytag
coin operated Laundromat is located in the rear of the newly
remodeled business. The coffee shop is in front and offers a
wide variety of espresso drinks, lattes, smoothies, desserts,
muffins, bagels, cheesecakes, and a special soup of the day.
The aroma is wonderful and there is something for everyone
on the menu morning or night. Coming soon to the menu
will be daily sandwich and wrap specials, and more break-
fast items.

The M-T Cup Espresso is open early on weekdays espe-
cially for teachers and students. Students stopping in before
school will receive $.50 off an order of lattes or cappucci-
nos. Students are also invited to bring study groups into the
shop after school. There
is free wireless internet
service available to help
with research projects,
look up news, or just
cruise the worldwide
web. Indoor seating is
available in a beautiful
gazebo style room with
windows on every side.
Weather permitting, out-
door seating is also avail-
able.

We also want to pass on the information that Fat Boyz
I in Tisch Mills, which had been closed,  has been  reopened
by Bruce Roethle  and is called Fat Boyz II. They offer a
new line of specials  including family style chicken and ribs
on Sunday nights.

Check them out. Their new phone number is 776-1500.
Bruce has been very supportive of Mishcot activities in the
past and we wish Fat Boyz II much success.

And last but not least, keep your eyes on The Country
Store as they take on a major expansion and renovation
project.  Lots of good things continue to happen in
Mishicot....the place to be!

Shoo-the-Flu Clinic  
A final  Shoo-the-Flu clinic in Mishioct will be  at the

Mishicot Family Market, 512 E. Main St, ph 755-3500
on Wednesday, October 24, from 10 am to 2 pm. The
clinic is being sponsored by Aurora. and is free to
Medicare Part B  and Medicad card holders. Others will
need to pay a fee of $30. The cost of the pneumonia
shot is $45.
Local History Alliance Meeting

Our Mishicot Historical Museum will host the fall
meeting of the Local History Alliance of  Manitowoc
County  at our museum on Monday October 22.  Group 
members are the M.C. Civil War Round Table, T. R.
Historical Society, Rogers Street Fishing Village,
Centreville Settlement, Greater Centreville Historians,
Friends of St. Patrick, Franciscans Sisters of Christian
Charity -Holy Family Convent, M.C. Historicial
Society, St. Nazianz Area Historical Society and our
Mshicot Historical Museum. This group meets quarter-
ly and promotes the work of these groups and the his-
tory of Manitowoc County.
Eagle Scout Awards

Again this summer a scout of Mishicot Troop 915
recieved the Eagle Award.  Max Bergner, son of Jim
and Mary Bergner, long-time MSH teacher, and grand-
son of Woody Bergner received his award for a com-
munity service project of organizing a picnic  table
clean-up and staining project  at our village park.
Congratulations Max and thanks for your community
work which benefits all of us. We are grateful to the
scouts, there leaders and Marilyn Rohr for these com-
munity projects.  Best wishes also to Nathan Golding,
son of Jim and Kathy Golding, who is taking on the
renovation of the riverwalk natural flower bed  in the
village park by the dam for his Eagle Scout Award.
Nathan is interested in letting people know  that those
who have extra perennials to donate to please give him
a call at 684-2982.  
Aluminum Can Fundraiser

Aluminium cans continue to be collected to help
MAGIC with its community beautification projects.
Since beginning this project in May over $250 has prof-
ited  our projects .  Please continue saving them and
dropping them off at the village hall or call our MAGIC

office and we will pick them up from you. With the hol-
idays coming up we have some special needs. See the
article on Mainstreet Improvements to read about some
of the changes around the village that  were the result
from the proceedds of the aluminium cans.  Special
thanks goes to the Mishicot Dry Cleaners for donaating
8 large bags of cans.
Potawatomi Pow Wow Trip a Success 
On Saturday June 23, 38 people boarded the bus in

front of The Old School for a second trip to the
Hannahville Potawatomi Powwow sponsored by our
Historical Museum. Again this year,. Earl Meshiguad,
great grand son of Chief Mishicott,  served as host to
the group which felt the day was a huge success. In
addition to the Powwow, a taste of native american
food, a visit to Chief Mishioctts’ grave, plusEarl , who
is cultural director of the Hannahville band, took the
group to his home and sweat lodge and explained their
Native American spirrtuality.
Mishicot Sportsman’s Club Anniversary
With the fall hunting season starting up interested per-

sons are invited to join the Mishicot Sportsman Club.
There are about 90 members and new people can join
by attending one of their monthly meeting which is on
the1st Wednesday of the month at 8 pm.   Officers are
Dave Koller president, Dan Gohr, vice-president,
Donna Gohr, secretary and Larry Kobes, treasurer. The
Club was started back  in 1945. Their club house and
park is located on Jambo Creek Road in a very histori-
cal part of the county just a short distance from the vil-
lage.
LTC Community Outreach Classes

Sheila Kronberg of Lakeshore Technical College
invites you to take advantage of the Community
Outreach Classes offered by Lakeshore Technical
College at Mishicot High School.
This fall’s slate of classes include computer classes,
“Helping Your Child Succeed in School” (various lev-
els), holiday wreath and centerpiece making, cake dec-
orating and digital photography.  For a complete listing
of classes and timetable, call 920-693-1366, go to:
www.gotoltc.edu/outreach or call Sheila at 693-1196
for further information about the classes.

BRIEFS                                                                                                                                  
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Articles in this issue have been contributed by 
Mary Berken, Ginny Finnel, Virginia Parlato, 

Rod Scheuer, Bernie Samz  Jim Sustman 
and Brian Wegner
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VOLUNTEERS WELCOME SAGBRAW  BIKERS TO MISHICOT! 
Wednesday, August 1st was a beautiful, HOT day in Mishicot—but not too hot for

the SAGBRAW Bike Tour! We welcomed about 550 bicyclists to our village by offer-
ing a needed rest stop in the Village Park. The M.A.G.I.C. Promotion Committee made
available water, Gatorade, sandwiches, nuts, fruit & sweets with 
the help of the generous supporters listed below.  From all reports the
cyclists enjoyed their time in Mishicot—hopefully, they’ll be back!

MEET OUR NEW VILLAGE PRESIDENT
Hello.  I was asked to introduce myself.

I am Bernie Samz, President of the
Village of Mishicot.  I was elected in April
2007 with two new trustee members, John
Franz and Mark Rabas. 

We join Don Haack, Tony Marcelle,
Melvin Kliment, and Alan Beranek on the
Village Board.  Before I was elected Village President, I
served as trustee on the Board for six years.  I was born and
raised in Mishicot, moved to Two Rivers for a few years, and
now have been living here for over fifteen years with my
wife, Debbie, and our two children, Kayla and Mitchell.

As your President, I see new changes ahead for our
Village. The Riverwalk Committee is working on plans to
expand Riverwalk to the east, which would continue along
the river and hook up with the east end of Church Street.
A project to blacktop the VFW Vets Park driveway and park-
ing lot is in the works.  Engineers are working on the plans
and bids will be received around the end of September.
Finally, there is the waste water system project that is under-
way. The project will include upgrading and expanding
sewage lift station No. 1, construction of the sewage lift sta-
tion support building, and the construction of the wastewater
conveyance system that will discharge to the City of Two
Rivers. The estimated cost is $4,127,000, with the Village
cost share estimated at $3,817,000 and the City of Two
Rivers cost share estimated at $310,000.

As a reminder, our regular Village Board meetings are the
first and third Tuesday of each month at 7:00 PM in the
Village office and are open to the public.  Hope to see you
there.

While this year’s concerts are still fresh in everyone’s mem-
ory plans are underway for the next summer series.
A number of the bands will be back and the rest will be new.
The Newtonburg Brass Band has already made a commit-
ment to play here on July 19. The concerts have developed a
large following including many from Manitowoc, Two
Rivers and our Fox Hill guests. Special thanks again to this
year’s sponsors: Fox Hills Resort, Green Acres, First
National Bank, The Old School., Mishicot Dental
Clinic,Heyroth Storage, Country Store, Lambert Eckert
Funeral Home, Trendsetters, Mishicot Subway, Country
Vines N’Berries, SunSationsTanning, Mishicot Veterinary
Clinic, Andercraft Woods, Larsioni’s Pizzeria, Mr. Otek,
Buffalo Don’s Artesian Water, Mishicot Family Market and
MAGIC. We’re also very grateful for the just over $ 500 dol-
lars that was donated in this year’s free-will donations. That
money will be used for next year’s program. The cost of the
concerts is over $5,500 dollars. Additional lighting, better
sound system and a promotional banner are being considered
and hopefully can be added in the near future. Sponsors and
donations for next summer’s concerts are welcome and  will
be very much appreciated. We again appreciate the work of
Rod Scheuer for coordinating them.
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AGAIN  SUMMER CONCERTS 
A SUCCESS                                                                            

Donors and Workers
Andercraft 
Buffalo Don’s 
Cenex – Sue 
Country Store 
Dr. and Kathy Lande 
Fox Hills Resort
McDonald’s
Mishicot Auto Sales  
Mishicot Dry Cleaners 
Mishicot Schools
Roundy’s/Pick n Save
Sweet Creams 
The Old School
Donna Benzinger
Kathy Beranek
Roselyn Bourgeois
David Bourgeois
Bonnie DeMeyer
Jeanette Eslinger
Mary Lynn Falvey
Elaine Flentje
Girl Scout Troup 89
Lisa Heyroth
Adeline Holmes
JoAnn and Melvin Kliment
Sandy and Bob Peroutka
Mary Jane Petska
Nancy Pevelar
Gail Schanilec
Dolly Scheuer
Cy Schillcox
Dorothy Schmooch
Evie & Jim Sustman
Nancy Valenta
Ethel Vanderlogt
Betty Voelker

Joyce Wegner
Janice Wiegert
Danielle Destree
Casey Reinhart
Paige Owen
Jerilyn Owen
Sally Kintgen
Nicole Kintgen
Marilyn Rohr & 
Scout Troup 915:
Nathan & Robert Golding
Jerry Duggan
Logan and Jacob Murphy
Justin Herman
Sam Dvorak
Derek Krajcarek
Sally Kintgen
Grace Schleis

Did You Know?
According to the Maritime Museum of Manitowoc, a wooden
schooner 67 ft. long was built in the Manitowoc ship yards in
1882 by George Jorgensen and was called the Mishicott.
Records show that it sailed the great lakes until 1912 when it
went aground in South Haven, lower Michigan.  We are hoping
to secure a photo of it for our museum.

Mishicot MAGIC
511 Main Street • P.O. Box 237

Mishicot, WI 54228-0237
Phone & Fax: 920-755-3411

www.mishicot.org
Please consider M.A.G.I.C. in your Will

This newsletter is printed three times a year by
Mishicot MAGIC 

If  you have any information or articles to be
included, please call the office, 755-3411.

Since we are a nonprofit organization we are
unable to accept business ads.

Next issue to be published in January
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MISHICOT YESTERYEARS-THE  DANIEL  SMITH  FAMILY continued______________
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Recent research has produced more interesting information and photos of the Daniel Smith family.  In this issue.we will
share them with you  Our May newsletter featured photos of what we believe to be the Daniel Smith house. Below right is one
recently obtained, taken around 1895.   Dr. J.B. Rick purchased the house from the Smith Family around 1890 and  started his
medical practice in the home. Dr. Rick and his daughters, Ruth and Elsie, (1884-1964) are on the front porch. This is the ear-
liest picture that we have of the house, which originally was along the river near the present day barber shop.  

Daniel (1801-1858) and Elizabeth Puffer Smith (1803-1882)  had 9 children.( 1) Mary Ann (1822-1844)  was the first bur-
ial in our cemetery,   (2) Amanda (1824-1837) died and was buried in Buffalo N.Y.and  (3)  Melissa (1828-1845) was proba-
bly the second burial here in Mishicot.   

This left six children;  three sons, 1st, Alfred (1825-1880) the oldest boy who followed in his fathers’ work as a lumber-
man and who helped build the mill in Mishicot in 1844 and the second one two years later a mile west on highway 147.   He
had help from Ira Clark, who himself built a mill in the hamlet  named after him, Clarks Mill.
Alfred married  Minnie Landsworthy from DePere  His oldest son was named Rockway.  In honor of his first grandchild,
Daniel named our Rockway street after him. Alfred died in Neenah of dryrot in 1880 and supposedly, according to his  obitu-
ary, is buried in the family plot here, but there is no marker for him. The second son was Ira P. (1832-1904) who was married,
ran a store in our village for a while and was sheriff of the county from 1862-63.  He  had three children -two daughters and
a son, Ira  J. who spoke at Mishicot’s centennial in 1947.  Ira  asked to be buried with his parents in our cemetery.  His other
family members rest in Evergreen Cemetery in Manitowoc. The 3rd son was Lafayette,   (1835-1906) who was one of the first
from the area to enlist for the civil war. After the war, he lived in Minneapolis, was married, had a family but separated from
them and they are not mentioned anywhere. Later he lived at King Veterans Home and for his last two years came back to
Mishicot and rented a room at the Opera House.  He died there and his military funeral was there.  He too is buried in the famly
plot and has a civil war marker. 

The three remaining daughters were  Jeanette Smith Eams  (1831-1914) who married Frank Eams and lived in Spring Green
& Elkorn. They had two sons who lived beyond childhood, Frank Jr. who became editor of the Elkorn newspaper and Albert,
who went to the Hawaiian Islands and started the pineapple plantations which, with time, became the Dole Pineapple Co. He
died in Hawaii  in 1914,  but is buried in Oakland, CA. 

The three of them  are pictured below left. This is the only photo besides Elizabeth that we presntly have of the family.
Jeannette was the last of the family to die.

Clementine Smith VanValkenburgh  (1837-1880) was married in Mishicot in 1855 to B..J. He was an officer
in the civl war and was the 1st superintendent of schools for the county. They moved to La Crosse, had 4 children, the oldest
son was named Daniel Smith died in Houston Texas.  Clementine died in 1880 and is buried in La Crosse. Her husband remar-
ried and lived in Austin, MN. but is buried next to Clementine.    Elizabeth Smith Goodwin. (1842-1898)  was two when the
family came to Mishicot.  She went to school in Two Rivers, Mishicot, and Racine, where she became a teacher.  She married
Benjamin F. Goodwin in Milwaukee.  Goodwin School and Goodwin Road here in the county are named after him. They
moved to La Crosse and then to Winnebago City, MN. where they had three children. Elizabeth and Benjamin are buried there.          

J. Sustman

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported this sum-
mer’s Riverfest. Thank you to our many corporate sponsors and
especially to our wonderful volunteer workers.  It takes a lot of
people working together to make a major event such as
Riverfest a success.  In Mishicot we have shown what can be
accomplished when a community puts aside its differences and
comes together to support a good common cause.  Some folks
deserve mention for their outstanding work ethic and leadership.
Thank you Sally Thompson, Jody Nejedlo, Janine Nehring,
Rod, Laurie, and Brad Musil, Paul Kuehn, Pat Brouchoud, Mark
Koeppel, Larry Kobes, Don Kaderabek, Nancy Peveler, Chief
Ryan Gilbert and the Village of Mishicot Police Department,
and the Village of Mishicot and its employees.

High points of our 2007 Riverfest included huge crowds
on Friday and Saturday nights, very positive reaction to our
fireworks and carnival, and a very nice family day on
Sunday with our parade, Kids Stage, and polka band. We
suffered through some bad weather on Thursday evening but
still had a good crowd.  Most importantly, we believe that
everyone walked away smiling!

The winners from this year’s duck race on the East Twin
River were, in first through tenth place, respectively:  Brian
Wegner, Gary Kobes, Zach and Darrin Hagenow, Bob Ferry,
Sharon Ernst, Brad Mueller, Bill Goolsby, Wendy Russell,
Katie Peters, and Larry Sonnenburg. The winner of the
wood carving raffle was Brenda Hlinak.

Planning is well underway for Riverfest 2008 on July 24
– 27.  Mark your calendar – we hope to see you there.  2007
Riverfest Chairman Rod Scheuer 

The Village of Mishicot Riverwalk Committee is pursu-
ing the extension of the existing Riverwalk east of the
Village Park along the East Twin River, ending at the east
end of East Church Street. The current vision is that path
will be crushed limestone and include a two to three bench-
es along the way. There has also been discussion regarding
a bridge crossing the river near the High School. An engi-
neering firm will be surveying the route this fall and prepar-
ing a proposal for a State grant that must be submitted by
May 1, 2008.  If all goes well, the new walk will be complet-
ed in the spring of 2009.

There had been discussion of constructing a walk from
Highway B near the bridge along the river to Vets Park.
The considerable amount of wetland along this route, how-
ever, would require an extensive length to be constructed of
costly wooden boardwalk. The expense, including increased
maintenance costs, and the sense that this walk would not
get as much use as other alternatives, resulted in this option
being dropped.

While the holidays may seem a long way off, plans are
underway for our annual Christmas at the Museum.
The George Schmidt collection of antique ornaments and
lights will be available for this fourth annual event which
drew neaarly 700 people last year.  George Schmidt died in
April but arragements were made to contiunue using the col-
lection.  Last year 14 different  groups provided special
Christmas music while the Friends of the Museum provided
hot cider and cookies. This year we have already had inter-
est expressed by the  Z Brass, made up of people with
Mishicot connections and Jim VanLanen, violinist  with
Maniowoc County Sympathy. We hope this year to publish
a program listing all the groups ahead of time. The sched-
uled times for the event are December 18-19, 26-27, and
January 4-5. Again this year will be a special night on
December 17 for all the area business people and a matinee
on Saturday January 5.

A number of Mishicot  businesses, and individuals have
made improvements to their properties this summer and are
worth  acknowledging. They are important steps towards our
revitalization of Mishicot.  New signs were added at
Chillers’ Pub, MT Cup Coffee Shop, Shear America, Sweet
Creams, the May Tag Laundry and the Subway Shop.   New
facades were also done at MT Cup, Chillers Pub and
Mishicot Subway. MAGIC design committee coordinated
the new Mishicot Cemetery sign. The committee also placed
3 more old whiskey barrels, added two more hitching posts,
and placed  five old wagon wheels as part of the turn of the
century theme for the village. We are grateful to Rick Hartel
for donating the wheels. MAGIC, this summer, replaced
four old rotting planters with  new half whiskey barrels, A
new flower planter was also added at the corner of Church
and State Streets  Eight old-style solar lamps and the two
major flower beds were added as well as at the band  concert
location   Duane Jerabek coordinated that project. Much of
these projects  were funded from the profit of the alum-
nuium can collection and the used book sale sponsored by
the Design Committee on rummage sale weekend.
Additionally,  PK Auto and Mishicot Dry Cleaners have
done exterior painting  to their businesses.

Thanks to all involved  as we look forward to continued
improvements in the appearance of our historic downtown.
Our visitors often comment on our  beautiful village and
return because of all these efforts. The cooperation and
efforts of all is important to the continued success of
MAGICs’ efforts. 

MISHICOT RIVERFEST 07 HUGE SUCCESS

RIVERWALK COMMITTEE                                                                             

Jeanette with sons Alfred & Frank
Elizabeth Puffer Smith

Dr. J. B. Rick house /  D. Smith

CHRISTMAS AT THE MUSEUM                                                                             

NEW LIFE IN DOWNTOWN MISHICOT                                                                             



MAGIC and its programs depend on you, our volunteers. Without you nothing could happen.
The following are summer volunteers that we would like to acknowledge in this issue. We apologize for anyone we
may have missed.

Thanks goes to:
to all the many volunteers that worked Riverfest 2007  and the sponsors that made it very successful but who are

too numerous to list on this page.
to Ric Hartel for donating the corn stalks for decorating our village for the fall Pumpkin Fest and those who cut

and put up the stakes-Dan Scheuer, Gale Kronforst,  Nancy, Jim  and Mike Cohen, Bonnie DeMeyer and AnneMarie
Swokowski

to those who donated objects for our historical museum this summer, Bill Zell,  Bernard Samz, Walt Vogl, Bob
and Florence Scheuer, Craig Berken, Ginny Finnel, Milt Guex, Paul Burdick, Gale Kronforst, Bill Rocheleau, Janet
Haack, Bob Voelker, Jodi Parma, Dee Benthien, Duane Jerabek, Rick Hareil and Donna Benzinger

to Thrivent Lutheran  for donations to our museum and flowers beds
to the FFA, Green Acres and the Country Store for landscaping supplies
to Ryan Wiegert for use of sound system at the first summer concert 
to Pietroske Salvage for several donations for village beautification
to the VFW and Auxiliary for a wonderful Memorial Day event.
to Gale and Pam Kronforst who drove the MAGIC float in the Riverfest and Tish Mills  parades, and the Lohr 

children who took part.
to those who pick up litter on our village streets
to Bob and Betty Voelker for putting together the museum schedule of volunteers
to Linda and Andy Sauer for typing name tags and our museum schedules 
to Bonnita Budysz for her painting donation to the museum
to all our docents who volunteereed at the museum this summer:
to Lorraine Krcma, Kitty Wicklacz , Gail Schanilic  Marcella Straka Joyce Wegner, Evie Sustman and Brian

Wegner for helping at the MAGIC office.
to the sponsors and parons of the Summer Concerts  
to the kids who passed out candy on the MAGIC float 
to those of you who patronized our farmers market and stopped for coffee.
to those who sold  MAGIC concessions at the concerts:especially  Mary Berken, Mary Rabtz, Jo Ann Kliment.

Nancy Peveler, Gail Schanelic, Sally Kintjen
to the flower planters and care takers: Bonnie DeMeyer, Tim Teztlaff, Dan Scheuer, Doris Peterson, Grace 

Schleis, Diane Larson, Sherrie Schmidt, Maggie, Ken and Louise Wentker,  Christine  Bruhn, Ginny Finnel, Helen
and Bob Koch, Lori Rief.Taran Stuebs, Laurie Stuebs, Duane and Mike Jerabek. also to Esther Bries, Paul Kuehn,
Dick Heyroth, Gina and Jill Finnel, Allen Kliment, Bob Ferry and J.B. Contractors , and Melanie Reineke

to Wilfret Farms for donations of pumpkins
to all the aluminium can donors.
to those groups that ran concessions at our summer concerts.
to the 19 vendors at our farmers market

Without You , our Volunteers, we could do nothing,
WITH YOU -the possiblilities are E�DLESS.   

Call the MAGIC office to volunteer.....  755-3411.

VOLUNTEERS CONTINUE TO  MAKE IT HAPPEN                                                                           

PUMPKIN FEST  CONTESTS 
Join the Fun!

*GIANT PUMPKIN WEIGH-IN
Those having large / giant pumpkins are asked to bring them to the County Store between 9:30 am and noon.

Cash prizes will be awarded and the largest pumpkin will be in the parade which takes place at noon

*PUMPKIN CARVING AND DECORATING
The pumpkin carving / decorating contest is an important part of Pumpkin Fest. 

It provides an opportunity to show off one’s creativity. 
Registration for entries takes place between 8:30 and 9:00 am on Saturday, October 21 
in the Village Hall, located at 511 E. Main. Pumpkin judging  takes place at 9:15 am
Both carving and / or decorating  of real pumpkins will be broken into 4 age / grade groups.

Division 1-Kindergarten and below 
Division 2-1st thru 4th grades
Division 3 -5th thru 8th grades 
Division 4 - 9th grade thru adult

Carving and / or decorated pumpkins are judged on originality, uniqueness, quality and overall image. 
The top 3 in each division in carving and the top 3 decorating will win a cash prize.

All the winning designs will be on display in the Village Hall until after the parade at 1 pm           

* COSTUME
Children are invited to take part in the dress up contest. 

They are to register in the village hall between 11:30 and Noon

* RESIDENT AND BUSINESS DECORATING
All village residents and businesses are invited to decorate for our 

20th Pumpkin  Fest on the 20th. Lets  give the entire village a  welcoming pumpkin look
Judging will take place on Sunday Oct 21st.  

Winners based  on fall pumpkin and orange theme will be notified.

* PARADE FLOATS / ENTRIES
Again this year parade participants will be judged and plaques will be awarded to the 1. Best of Show   

2.  Best Fall Pumpkin theme and 3  Best Historical , Agricultural, or Native American theme. 
Line up behind the High School at 11:30 am

* BAKING CONTEST ADDED TO PUMPKINFEST
A baking contest will be part of Pumpkin Fest.again this year.  Entries should be brought to the Janice Weigert

Dance Studio 445 E. Main St. Mishicot,  no later than 9:30 am on Saturday, October 20.  
Participates must include their recipe,  their name, address and telephone number on a recipe card with

their pumpkin entry, Entries will be judged by area home economists on the basis of presentation, taste, texture
and recipe.  Pumpkin must be an ingredient.  Entry categories will be Pumpkin Pies and “Others.”

The latter could include cakes, cookies, kuckens, breads and bars.   
Prizes will be awarded in each category. MAGIC is the sponsor of this event.
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